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INSIDE: 

visit our website:  www.purpleheartaustin.org 

YOUR NEXT PURPLE HEART EVENT DATES 
        5 JANñ   6 AM  BREAKFAST AT JIMõSñNORTH,  183 & BURNET  
     10 JANñ 10 AM  STAFF MEETING , MUSEUM, CAMP  MABRY  
     17 JANñ   9 AM  MEETING AT AMERICAN LEGION POST 76   404 ATLANTA ST, AUSTIN                                                                        
     19 JANñ  8 AM   BREAKFAST AT JIMõS-SOUTH  AT Y-IN-OAK HILL, HWYS 290 &71 
     22 JANñ12 PM    LUNCH AT La PLAYA, 3010 WILLIAMS , GEORGETOWN                                       
       2  FEBñ  6 AM   BREAKFAST AT JIMõSñNORTH, 183 & BURNET                                      

ATTENTION 
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JANUARY 

LEADER BOARD 2-3 

NEW MEMBERS 4 

ADJUTANTõS CALL 4 

NEWS / FEATURES / PHOTOS  6-7 

TAPS                                                7 

BIRTHDAYS / BOOSTERS 8-9 

TRIBUTES  10-11 

CHAPTER CALENDAR 

 

 

12 

OUR ANNUAL GEORGE WASHINGTONôS BIRTH-
DAY DINNER PARTY IS COMING UP NEXT 
MONTH ON FEBRUARY 20TH AT THE AUSTIN 
CLUB. RIGHT NOW IS NOT TOO EARLY TO 
MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS. FILL OUT 
THE RESERVATION FORM ON PAGE 5. 

 Cut out and mail to Raymond Diaz, 

   612 W ANNIE ST 

START 2015 BY JOINING US ON THE 17TH OF JANUARY 

WE WILL MEET  AT 9AM  

 AMERICAN LEGION POST 76  

OUR SPEAKER WILL BE KEVIN Mc KENZIE OF 
òHERITAGE MEDALSó 

 Kevin  took a road trip this past summer and made a stop at the  

ñNational Purple Heart Hall of Honorò in New York's Hudson River Valley. 
We have asked him to share with us his experience as well as bring us up to 
date on how we as Purple Heart Recipients can become members. 

WE WILL ALSO HAVE A (kind of) GI BREAKFAST  

We want to welcome Alvin Ezzell back  

to our area where he can participate in 

our activities.  He has be a member of  

1919 for many years.   

Alvin was wounded During WWII and a 

 POW.  He was a member of the Codyõs 

 Rangers when captured.  Alvin is always 

 smiling and wanting to be an active  

member.  Alvin, we are glad to have you  

back! 

Alvin with  
Howard Mckinney 



COMMANDERôS MESSAGE 

 

Greetings Patriots, Ladies, and Friends: 

Our Christmas Party was a lot of fun! I really 
enjoyed meeting and spending time with everyone 
who attended and meeting the members of your 
families, you are all truly blessed! My mother flew 
in from Georgia, and got to attend our event. She 
was overwhelmed by how friendly everyone was, 
and how relaxed everyone was around one another. 
I think all the adults enjoyed seeing ñPurple Santaò 
as much as the kids did. 

I want to end this year by saying ñThank Youò!  

Thank you to all of you for trusting in me as your 
Commander.  

Thank you to my loving wife for all her support and 
hard work, not only as my better half, but as our 
LAMOPH President. 

Thank you to every member of our Staff! 
Everything you do from Operations, to the 
Newsletter, to the Website, to Finance, and to all 
the other unseen things that support us and keep us 
afloat. Without all of you and your efforts we 
would not be the envy of all MOPH Chapterôs 
across Texas and the Country. 

 THE PATRIOT BULLETIN  IS PUBLISHED, NORMALLY MONTHLY,   BY THE TEXAS 
CAPITAL CHAPTER 1919, The MILITARY ORDER of the PURPLE HEART of the U.S.A., 
Inc.,   5701 PAINTED VALLEY DRIVE,  AUSTIN,  TEXAS,  78759,  FOR ITS  MEMBERS.      
TO SUBMIT MATERIAL, OR COMMENTS,  OR TO REPORT CHANGES OF ADDRESS, 
NOTIFY  EDITOR,   DANNY l. BAKER, 512-965-7400. THE  CUTOFF DATE  TO  SUBMIT 
MATERIAL FOR PUBLICATION IS  EXACTLY  3-WEEKS PRIOR  TO  THE  DATE  OF 
THE NEXT CHAPTER MEETING.  YOU CAN VIEW OUR  NEWSLETTER  IN  COLOR, 

GO TO WEBSITE  www.purpleheartaustin.org , FIND NEWSLETTER IN THE MENU. 

 Our next event will be our George Washingtonôs 
Birthday Celebration Dinner Party on February 20th 
at ñThe Austin Clubò in downtown Austin. This is a 
very special event, and one that I hope all of you will 
be able to attend.  

I would like to close by wishing all of you and yours 
a very happy, safe, and prosperous New Year! 

As always, contact me directly if I can be of any 
assistance to you  
 

 

Yours In Patriotism, 

 SCOTT GARRETT, Commander 

Chapter 1919, MOPH 

 

 

 

      Chapter Notes  
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Hoping you all had a 
great holiday season. 

Let us all make a New 
Years resolution to con-
tinue to keep our Chap-
ter helping those Vets 
in need.  

Commander Garrett and family.  
(left to right) Big Sargôs mother Neioka,  
sons Jared & Skyler, Purple Santa and our 
Chapter LAMOPH President, Carrie. 



 
PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
 

  Greetings Patriots and Ladies and 
Friends 

Greetings Patriots, Ladies and Friends 

Iôm saddened to report the passing of one our 
members.   Ruth Bier passed on November 29, 
2014.  She was 91 and our prayers are with her 
family during this difficult time.    

This time of year, we think about family a lot.  
The traditional definition of family is a social 
unit consisting of parents and their children.  
Of course, the word family can apply to all 
sorts of groupings of people.   A bonding 
trauma, a day-to-day work grind, or a shared 
hobby can each take strangers and turn them 
into a family.    The common denominators 
which turn a fellowship into a family are the 
love, support and respect that they share for 
one another.    

We donôt see one another that often, but I was 
struck by a feeling at our annual Christmas 
party (and it wasnôt the desire to break out into 
song).   The feeling was warm and nice and 
familial.   We shared a meal together, 
welcomed Santa together and even attempted 
to make candy cane mice together (so sorry the 
glue wouldnôt hold).   I know Scott, myself 
and the boys truly enjoyed the day. 

 An even better example of how the Chapter 
feels like a family was the outstanding effort 
of several of our Patriots and Ladies this 
month when they delivered fruit to our fellow 
Patriots.   I want to express my heartfelt thanks 
to those volunteers who put together the 
baskets and delivered them but mostly for 
embracing those members of our Chapter 1919 
family who we canôt visit with that often.    

Iôve seen so many of our members this year 
give a helping hand to those in need, give a 
holding hand to those who need comfort, and 

give a clapping hand to those who have 
excelled.   What better definition of family 
can there be? 

So, before we move forward into 2015, I 
want to thank you all for including us in 

this wonderful Chapter 1919 family.   I 
wish all of Chapter 1919 and your families 

a very blessed Christmas!  We look 
forward to seeing all of you in the New 
Year! 

 

  If you have any questions or have fun 

suggestions for future meetings, please let 
me know!   

  Yours in Patriotism, 

CARRIE GARRETT,  President          
Unit 1919, LAMOPH 
 

             COMMAND AND  

             PRINCIPAL STAFF 

 

CHAPTER / UNIT 

1919 
 

OFFICERS, MOPH CHAPT 1919 

 NOTE:  AREA CODES NOT LISTED ARE 
( 512 ) 

 

              COMMANDER 

  SCOTT GARRETT              564-0578 
          

  SENIOR VICE COMMANDER 

  FRED LORD                        733-2422 
                              

  JUNIOR VICE COMMANDER 

 DANNY BAKER           965-7400 
 

  ADJUTANT 
 MILT CARR           343-7940 
           

            FINANCE OFFICER 
 JIM BROWN                          773-8274 
 

           SERVICE OFFICER 

 DAVID PENNINGTON 
                        

          PUBLIC RELATIONS 

 JOHN BURKHARDT             497-5857 
          

        JUDGE ADVOCATE 
  JAY KIMBROUGH                450-9400 
                     

              CHAPLAIN 
 RUFUS DYE                           926-5691 
 

      AMERICANISM OFFICER 

 ERNIE BANASAU                 894-0644 
 

           WELFARE OFFICER 
 RAYMOND DIAZ                   444-6342 
 

         SERGEANT AT ARMS 
 JASON DAMERON 
 

 

OFFICERS, LAMOPH UNIT 1919 
                

    PRESIDENT & SECRETARY 
CARRIE GARRETT              564-0578 

 

     SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT 

 JANIE BAKER                     965-7400 

 

      JUNIOR VICE PRESIDENT 
 JENNY BANKSTON            252-1512 
 

TREASURER 

 BETTY CEPEDA                   567-8569 

 

           TRUSTEES, 1-2-3 Yr 
 MARY DIAZ                           444-6342 

 GABRIELLE DIAZ                 925-3088 

 K. MICHELLE DIAZ 
 

       SERGEANT-AT-ARMS 
 JENNYNE BILSKY                338-1999 
 

       

         

 Unit Notes  
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Plan on joining us on 
January 17th as we start 
our planning for 2015.  
I am looking forward 
to meeting those of you 
who have not been able 
to join us thus far. 
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   ADJUTANTS CALL   

 

 NEW MEMBERS  

 
Fred Lord, Sr. Vice Commander:     A few years ago I wrote an article on VA disabilities because many Patriots would 
ask me ñI have four ratings of 10         

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2015:   Iôll start it out by acknowledging the many nice holiday greeting cards from 
members and friends of the chapter, and also some notes of appreciation to Chapter 1919 for ñChristmas 
Basketsò that were delivered to some of our elderly or infirm members and widows at the beginning of the 
holiday season. Some of those cards and notes were especially touching. I cannot respond to each one indi-
vidually, but please know those were very much appreciated. 

 

GEORGE WASHINGTONôS BIRTHDAY will be coming up soon, and unless you are a recently joined 
new member you already know that we celebrate in style with a reservations-only Dinner Party in a private 
club downtown, making that our most special social event of the year.  It isnôt free but we keep it affordable 
and it is well worth the money.  Sure you can procrastinate and wait ôtil  next month to sign up. But, we en-
courage early reservations. So, donôt wait, fill out the reservation form printed in this newsletter and mail it 
in with your check payment for those you will be bringing in your party (did I forget to say we are family/
guest friendly, if they are special to you then they are welcome with us, so sign them up too).     

 

--MILT CARR, Adjutant, 512-343-7940  

We did not have space in last monthôs PATRIOT BULLETIN to include the names of  new members, and 

several others have signed up in Chapter 1919  since then.  All these were added since publication of the  

November newsletter: 

 
JON D. BAYER is a Navy Vietnam veteran who joins Chapter 1919 by transfer from the MOPH chapter in Lake County, Illinois. 

GENE BLANCHARD is an Army Vietnam veteran, wounded near Cu Chi on January 27, 1969. 

KEITH C. CARTER is an Army WWII veteran.  He was serving in Company F, 407th Infantry Regiment, 102nd Infantry Division 
when wounded on December 2, 1944 at Flossdorf, Germany. 

HUEY P. FAUTHEREE is a twice wounded Army Vietnam veteran.  He was wounded near Quang Ngai City in the I Corps 
Zone on February 3, 1969 when assigned to 3rd Battalion, 1st Infantry, 11th Light Infantry Brigade, Americal Division; then when 
being treated in the 6th Support Hospital in Duc Pho he was wounded a second time when the hospital was hit by artillery fire on 
March 1, 1969. 

CARL E. TINDLE is an Army Iraq wounded veteran.  Carl was serving in C Troop, 3rd Sqdn, 8th Cav, 39th Brigade Combat 
Team, 1st Cavalry Division when wounded near Taji, Iraq on October 1, 2004. 

KELLY D. VENDEN is an Army Special Forces veteran, wounded in Panama on December 22, 1989 during an engagement at 
the Modelo Prison. 
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IT IS NOT TOO EARLY TO MAIL IN YOUR RESERVATIONS  

COME FOR THE GREAT FOOD, ENTERTAINMENT, SPECIAL AWARDS, 

PATRIOTIC CEREMONY, TOASTS, COLOR GUARDS.  

FREE VALET PARKING  

GARAGE IS ADJACENT TO (EAST OF) CLUB ENTRANCE. BRING 
YOUR TICKET INSIDE AND HAVE IT STAMPED AT THE DESK.  

 
LIST NAMES OF ALL IN YOUR PARTY IN THE SPACE BELOW. PAY FOR THAT NUMBER X $30 EA. 
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO CHAPTER 1919, MOPH. THEN CLIP AND MAIL THIS RESERVATION 
FORM AND YOUR CHECK TO ðRAYMOND DIAZ, 612 W ANNIE ST, AUSTIN, TX 78704.  

TOTAL NUMBER ATTENDING X $35 ea. = TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED =  

 

   FOR CHAPTER 1919ôs BIGGEST SOCIAL EVENT OF THE YEAR  
 

GEORGE WASHINGTONôS                                  
BIRTHDAY DINNER PARTY  

PATRIOTS AND LADIES OF 

TEXAS CAPITAL CHAPTER 1919 

CELEBRATE THE 283rd BIRTDAY OF  

GENERAL GEORGE WASHINGTON 
    FRI, FEB 20, 2014, BEGINNING AT 6:00 PM, THE AUSTIN CLUB, 110 E 9th ST  

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

$35 PER PERSON ð CASH BAR 

GUESTS ARE WELCOME 
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CHAPTER EVENTS                                  
The events and activities in December were a perfect way to say good-by to 2014. The annual Christmas Par-
ty, Honor Flight for Pearl Harbor Survivors and WWII veterans, Fruit Baskets for our shut-in members and     
widows, and partnering with ñWheels for Woundedò  at Fort Hood for Wounded Warriors Transition Brigade. 
All of these things brought Christmas to the families that needed a little help this season. 

(left to right) Danny McDaniel, Big 
Sarg, Danny Baker, Alvin Ezzell, How-
ard McKinney. 

(left to right) Katie Murray (LA) Gracie 
Murray, Angela Murray (LA) Neioka, 
Carrie Garrett (LA) Jane Baker (LA 

 Commander with  Alvin Ezzll (Left to Right) Gracie Murray, 
and Jared and Skyler Garrett. 

Christmas Party 

December Honor Flight Austin 

 With Pearl Harbor Survivors. 

Please join us as we send off  and welcome 
back  our WWII veterans this coming Spring. 

It is a very heart warming experience for all! 

Raymond Diaz, Rosie 
and son Alan Babin 

Alan Babin Jr. & Purple Santa 

Our Cook  Bill 
Brown &  helpers 

Alan Babin,  

Shwalyn Fraughton 
&  Purple Santa  

(Top) Greeters to Austinõs Honor    
Flight  returning on Dec. 11th.   

(Bottom Left to Right) Les Allan, 
John Burkhardt with other greeters. 

John Collins with  

Col. Douglas Woodall 

New Commander of 

The Warrior Transition 

Brigade. 

Alvin Ezzel receives 
Fruit Basket from 
the Chapter. 


